Boyer

24 Southwark Bridge Road
London
SE19HF

22" January 2018
Our Ref: 17.5166

T 0203 268 2018

FAO Matthias Gentet
By email only: Matthias.gentet@camden.gov.uk

Dear Matthias
Re: Flat C, 158 Haverstock Hill — 2017/6828/P

We write in regards to the above application for a lawful development certificate for a roof terrace
and railings at Flat C, 158 Haverstock Hill.

As requested we can confirm, on behalf of the applicant, that the roof terrace has been in continuous
use as a roof terrace for more than four years and its sole use is by the occupants of Flat C, 158
Haverstock Hill.

This should be read in conjunction with the supporting information submitted with the above
application.

We trust that this clarifies matters and you are able to now grant the Lawful Development Certificate.

Yours sincerely

Dinny Shaw
Principal Planner

Tel: 0203 872 9873
Email: dinnyshaw@boyerplanning.co.uk
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